
 
 

Many people involved in senior computer learning in the Puget Sound area are 
getting together monthly to socialize and talk about computers and other devices. 
STPS is supporting and participating in this program. In addition to One-on-One 
Technical Support provided on the 2nd, 4th and 5th Tuesday of every month 
during the hours of 9:30 A.M. to noon, we periodically have an additional meeting 
on the THIRD Tuesday of a month, typically from 10:00 A.M. to noon, on a topic 
of Computer or Technology interest to seniors. These meetings are not every 
month, so please visit this page periodically for notice of the next offering in this 
arena. 
 
 
 

At this time, there is not a “Third Tuesday of the 
Month” Topic-of-Interest-to-Seniors meeting 

scheduled. 
 

Please visit this page periodically for notice of the 
next offering in this arena. 

 
 
 

Click HERE to go back to STPS Home Page 

http://www.seniortechps.org/index.html

